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January 14, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians of KWS Bear Road Elementary Students,

We are writing to update you on the KWS Bear Road Elementary renovation project. After reviewing the phasing
strategies and studying available space within our elementary schools, the District has determined grades K-2 will
remain at KWS Bear Road Elementary and grades 3 and 4 will be reassigned to Lakeshore Road Elementary for the 2020-
2021 and 2021-2022 school years. Parents who have children in the upper and lower primary grades will have the optior:
to send all of their children to Lakeshore Road Elementary.

We are excited to bring our Lakeshore Road and KWS Bear Road students together. We will be sharing additional
information at the public listening session scheduled at KWS Bear Road Elementary on Thursday, January 16" at 6:00
pm. We encourage parents to attend this meeting as we will allocate time for addressing concerns. There will also be
listening sessions for parents on March 24" (parents of students in K-2) and March 25" (parents of children in grades 3
and 4). Both sessions will take place at KWS Bear Road Elementary at 6:00 pm.

We thank you for your continued support as we work together to ensure a successful transition for our students and
families.

Best regards,

Chrlstopher Leahey d
Associate Superlnten?ent

Cole
KWS Bear Road Elementary Principal



